
 

The Federal Bureau of Prisons (BOP), Federal Medical Center, Lexington Kentucky would like to begin a 

partnership with our local educational universities.  We would like to recruit individuals from said 

institutions to join our professional, law enforcement staff.  We are currently seeking motivated 

individuals to become a part of this agency which operates inside the Department of Justice. 

We recognize the Bureau’s real strength is derived from our staff.  The BOP “family” is a diverse, well-

trained career oriented team with the finest corrections professionals in the country.  The Bureau 

employs approximately 35,000 highly motivated individuals working  in a variety of professions, in 115 

correctional facilities across the country. 

Please encourage all interested students to access our web page at http://www.bop.gov in order to 

explore career opportunities, benefits, application steps and more.  We encourage all students to search 

the positions currently available  and complete the application process at http://www.usajobs.gov  

http://www.bop.gov/
http://www.usajobs.gov/



